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Hello,

North Sydney Council Rate Variation

Please remove my name and address from my submission

I am strongly opposed to the rate variation which has been proposed by North Sydney Council. A 7% p.a. increase in rates for 5
years is close to a 40% compound increase. This is simply way too much given cost of living pressures and the well publicised
flat wages environment which exists / has prevailed for some time now.

North Sydney Council should simply be more judicious in how it spends our rates. There is surely room for an efficiency
program to make their operations more efficient. As a second measure, if needed, a reduction to certain non-essential services

should be considered.

A roughly 40% increase in rates over a 5 year period is very unreasonable.





